
Principal’s Bulletin 

February 8, 2024 

We hope everyone had a wonderful Catholic Schools Week! It was a great week 

and we hope our students enjoyed the fun activities! 

 

Last Saturday we ended CSW with Wines to Wishes. Thank you to everyone for 

your support of this event. It was a fun evening raising money for our school. A 

very special thank you to Michelle Barsness for all her work as chairperson for 

Wines to Wishes. It is a significant undertaking and we are extremely grateful to 

her and all those who helped her and volunteered their time to make this year’s 

event a success. As you can imagine, this event takes a lot of effort and time and 

as we wrap up this year’s event, we look ahead to next year and ask that you 

consider stepping up and being part of the W2W committee for 2025. We would 

like more parent involvement in all aspects of the event and request your help. 

Please contact Michelle Barsness if you are interested in joining the 2025 W2W 

committee at barsnessm@stjohnnyb.org. Thank you for your consideration.  

 

The virtue for the month of February is cheerfulness which means looking on the 

bright side of things. Students will be learning about the following saints that 

lived this virtue:  St. John Bosco, St. Philip Neri and Blessed Miguel Pro. They are 

great examples of the virtue of cheerfulness and are great examples for us as we 

work to live this virtue. How will you look on the bright side this month and prac-

tice this virtue? 

 

Sunday, February 25th we will celebrate with the parish at our grade 3-5 Mass at 

10:30am. Join us as we live out our relationship with God by leading and cele-

brating Mass together with the parish community. Students in grades 3-5, please 

wear your school uniform to Mass this day. 

 

Here are some important upcoming events: 

• We will celebrate Valentines Day with our students on Tuesday, February 

13th. We are celebrating a day early due to the start of Lent. Celebrations will 

include classroom parties and students may wear Valentine colors with jeans 

or sweatpants.  

• Wednesday, February 14th is Ash Wednesday and the beginning of Lent. 

Please join us for Mass at 8:30am. If you are unable to attend at that time, St. 

John’s will also offer Mass or a word service with the distribution of ashes at 

the following times: 6:30am (Word Service with ashes), 12:00pm (Word Ser-

vice with ashes), 5:30pm (Mass with ashes), and 7:00pm (Mass with ashes). 

• Thursday, February 15th we have Stations of the Cross at 9:10am in the 

Church. You are welcome to join us. The students and staff will have Stations 

of the Cross once per week during Lent. The other two days in February are 

Tuesday, Feb. 20th at 9:10am and Thursday, Feb. 29th at 9:10am. 

• There will be no school on Friday, February 16th and Monday, February 19th. 

J-Care available only on Friday, February 16th. Please register your child 

online by Feb. 12th at 9:00am if he/she will be attending J-Care. Note that 

Preschool Care Crew is not available on either day. 

• Wednesday, February 21st we will host our 3rd grade Faith, Family, and Fel-

lowship morning. We invite our 3rd grade families to join us for Mass at 

8:30am followed by a short program in the Church and then hospitality in 

the hall.  
 

Blessings to you all. Have a wonderful weekend! 

Ms. Ann Laird 

From the Principal 

Upcoming Events: 

Valentine Celebrations 

         Feb 13 

Ash Wednesday-Mass 8:30 

         Feb 14 

Stations of the Cross 

         Feb 15 

No School 

     Marathon Reward Day 

         Feb 16 

No School 

     Presidents Day 

         Feb 19 

Stations of the Cross 

         Feb 20 

Grade level Mass, gr. 3-5 

         Sun, Feb 25; 10:30am 

Tuition Assistance for 

2024-2025 

Tuition Assistance applica-

tions are available for the 

2024-25 school year.  
 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE COM-

PETED EVERY SCHOOL YEAR TO 

BE CONSIDERED FOR AID. 
 

Go to www.mytads.com and 

click on the section marked 

Financial Aid Assessment 
 

APPLICATION DEADLINES: 
 

To be eligible for AIM Higher 

or CSAF grants  

February 23rd 

 

For SJB Tuition Assistance   

March 15th 
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